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Hollywood Center Project - Public Consultation / Objection

To:
Mindy Nguyen
City of Los Angeles, Department of City Planning
221 North Figueroa Street, Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA  90012

Dear Mindy

I would like to register my formal objection to the proposed Hollywood Center Project in the vicinity of 
Hollywood Blvd, Vine Street, Ivar Ave and Yucca Street in Hollywood, CA.

As a long-standing Hollywood resident, I am extremely concerned by the likely increase in traffic, footfall 
and the cost of living in the area, not to mention the shockingly disproportionate overshadowing of the 
iconic Capitol Records building. I am aghast that the city would consider such a proposal.

I believe the building of two huge towers - some three times higher than the Capitol Records building - would 
be nothing short of disastrous to the aesthetic nature of the area.

As you are aware, in addition to the area being a significant tourist magnet, footfall becomes especially 
unbearable on Hollywood & Vine during daily performances at the Pantages Theater.

If the city introduces two huge buildings to this location, I fear they would forever destroy the intrinsic 
character of the neighborhood, and tip the work / life balance of its residents immeasurably, irreversibly 
and detrimentally.

I strongly urge the city to reconsider this proposal.

Respectfully,
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